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Chan, Barney, Env. Health

From: John Prall [iprall@portoakland.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2007 4:48 PM
To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Cc: Masood Ghassemi

Subject: 801 Maritime Site - Update

Barney-

R&M Environmental will conduction site investigation work at the B0l Maritime Street site
starting tomorrow and should finish their work on Friday March 16th. The work area is
presently empty of containers and absent of truck traffic so the investigation should
proceed without interferences usually encountered in the Terminals.

John Prall




